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Passage of this bill will only exacerbate the problem and deprive homeowner's of 

their property rights and ability to be free of harassment. It is an overreach of 

government. Our republic is based on property rights that are guaranteed for 

taxpaying citizens. Homelessness is not caused solely by economic or political 

conditions but by psychological orientation promulgated in schools and by those who 

promote a socialist wellfare state. These should be the focus of ameliorative solutions 

to the homeless crisis in our state.  


